
From: Dwight HoganCamp [mailto:dhogancamp@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, December 3, 2017 12:12 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No On Northern Pass 
 
Dwight HoganCamp 
248 W Hill Rd 
Troy, NH 03465 
 
December 3, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
this monter has already caused damage to the real estate in north county please don't aprrove this 
monster  
 
NO ON NOTHERN PASS 
 
 
An angry person 
Dwight HoganCamp 
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